DIGITAL SCHOLARSHIP AND
CURRICULUM CENTER

The Digital Scholarship and Curriculum Center (DSCC), located on the lower level of Shain
Library, provides high-end technologies and support for the development of digital projects. In
2013, some 70 faculty members used its services to enhance teaching and learning by
incorporating technology into the curriculum. The DSCC is now expanding its scope to include
working with faculty and students on digital research, scholarship and other projects. A digital
scholarship librarian (currently posted) will lead the College’s efforts in this area, as well as handle
visual resource responsibilities. An adjacent room, the Advanced Technology Lab (ATL), provides
high-end workstations and space for students creating course projects.

The DSCC contains media towers of audio and video equipment to enable conversion of formats
and development of high-resolution digital materials. Support is provided by the digital media
specialist, instructional designer/developers and librarians from the Instructional Technology
team. The Center provides support for high-level technologies on campus, including live
streaming, video conferencing and media development. The DSCC is connected to Internet2 and
supports Internet2 activities such as video conferencing, live and prerecorded high-quality video
transmission and reception, and high-bandwidth data transfers.

The DSCC is also used by Instructional Technology staff to develop and work on Digitally
Enhanced Learning Initiative (DELI) projects.

THREE THINGS YOU SHOULD KNOW ABOUT

THE DIGITAL SCHOLARSHIP AND CURRICULUM CENTER:
The Digital Scholarship and Curriculum Center (DSCC) provides faculty and students with
high-end technologies and support to create digital course materials and projects.
Faculty can test new technologies such as high-definition video cameras, the latest iPads and a
variety of other resources for use in research and teaching.
The DSCC will be relocated to the Cummings Art Center during the library renovation
period. After completion of the renovation, the DSCC will occupy an improved space on the
lower level of the library in the Technology Commons, which will provide the campus
community with improved resources and an exciting media development environment.

For more information, contact Michael Dreimiller, Digital Media Specialist,
at x2093 or mcdre@conncoll.edu.




